24th May, 1966.

Dear Sergio,

Many thanks for your letter. I am delighted that you thank you will be able to read a paper at this year's conference. I have spoken to Arthur Terry and I understand that he will probably accept your kind offer; however, you will be hearing direct from him about this.

I enclose the list of members that you asked for and I should like to send you my best wishes for the success of the appeal.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. S. Beser, Dept. of Spanish, The University, Sheffield.